
Dear Sampul Dance Academy Families, 

At Sampul Dance Academy the health and safety of our faculty and students are 
our most important priorities.  

As COVID-19 continues to spread and affect many parts of the U.S., we have been 
closely monitoring local conditions. After consulting with industry leaders and local 
health care providers, our county health department, local, state and federal 
partners, we have determined that it is in the best interest of our faculty and 
families to temporarily suspend all in studio classes. 

Effective March 16,2020, the studio will be closed at least until March 28,2020 to 
help slow the spread of COVID-19. Our dance season will now be continued through 
online classes. Please check emails shortly for instructions on how this will proceed. 
We will also be providing a google classroom that all parents can access with recital 
dance lessons videos for each class, coloring pages, dance warm up videos, as well 
as fun dance games to play, and skill sheets to work on while students remain home. 

In the meantime, recital dates remain unchanged. We will continue to monitor the 
situation, and should emergency directions be issued, we will update you 
accordingly. 

Thank you for taking the appropriate steps with us to lessen the risk to our 
community as much as possible. We greatly appreciate your support as a small 
business during these challenging times and look forward to dancing with you soon! 

In partnership, 
Ms.Samantha 
Owner Sampul Dance Academy  
  


